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ARCHITECTS PLANNERS DESIGNERS
Liswelyn-Davies Hong Kong Ltd

12 March 2018

The Secretary By Fax and Post
Town Planning Board (2877 0245)
c/o Planning Department

15/F North Point Government Offices

333 Java Road

Hong Kong

Dear Sir

Section 16 Planning Application for Proposed Temporary Information Technology and
Telecommunications Industries (Data Centre) and Ancillary Office for a Period of 3
Years at 145-159 Yeung Uk Road, Tsuen Wan, the New Territories

(Application No. AITW/496)

We refer to the captioned application, which was submitted to the Town Planning Board (the
Board) on 23 January 2018.

We recently received comment from the Transport Department (TD) on the captioned
application via the District Planning Office/Tsuen Wan and West Kowloon (DPO/TWWK) on"
8 March 2018. Accordingly, we submitted our responses to address TD's comment on 9
March 2018. Taking into account that the subject application is originally scheduled for
consideration by the Board on 16 March 2018 and given that more time is required for TD to
review our responses and for us to further liaise with TD, we, on behalf of the Applicant, wish
to request for deferment of consideration of the captioned application by the Board for a
period of 1 month.

Thank you for your kind attention. Should there be any queries, please do not hesitate to
contact the undersigned at 2957 9602 or our Mr Frankie Tsang at 2957 9612.

Yours faithfully
for Llewelyn-Davies Hong Kong Ltd

e A0,

Winnie Wu
Associate Director
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